
We hope that January brings 

everyone back from a safe 

and happy winter break.  The 

coming months will be packed 

with new learning adventures.  

You may notice some  

remarkable changes in your 

child...they should be making 

the change from beginner to 

experienced Kindergarten  

students! 

Please continue to practice 

healthy habits during cold & flu 

season~ and please send in a 

note for all absences. 
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Reading  
We will be focusing on the      

letters N, F, and B.  Our goal is to 

recognize these letters and the 

sounds they represent.  Please 

practice blending the letter 

sounds together with the /a/

sound.  (sat, bat, tap, nap, fan, 

can, Pam, etc…) 

**Flashcards are a great way to 

practice these words** 

We will be adding the red words 

you, what, are, and now to our 

Word Wall.                  

Practice arm-tapping!!!! 

Math  
We are starting Topic 7 in Math.  

This Topic is    

Understanding Addition.   

We will also begin Topic 8 

Understanding Subtraction.    

We are still working on all   pre-

viously taught skills,          espe-

cially identifying numbers to 

100. 

Dates to Remember 
1/3 Welcome Back!!! 
1/13 School Closed 

Professional Day 

1/16 School Closed 

Martin Luther King Day 

1/19 Field trip to the ACME 

1/27 Kindergarten Spirit Day 

(wear school gear) 

“100th Day of School.”   

We have been counting each day 

since the first day of school and we will 

celebrate sometime in February! 


